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Index 102-601 

Two-Lane, Two-Way, Work Outside Shoulder 
 

ORIGINATION 

Date: 8/21/2020 

Name: Derwood Sheppard & Olivia Townsend 

Phone: 850-414-4334 

Email: Derwood.Sheppard@dot.state.fl.us or Olivia.Townsend@dot.state.fl.us 

 

COMMENTARY 

Sheet 1: Revised Detail and Notes (Consolidated with 102-611); Deleted 'Conditions';  

               Changed Index Title. 

 

COMMENTS AND RESPONSES   

BLACK = Internal Review Comments     RED = Standard Plans Response      

 

Name: K. C. Jones 

Date: 8/21/2020 

 

COMMENT:  

 

Due to distracted driving now a days, consider installing Roadworker ahead sign W 21-1 at 350’ in 

advance of work area. This advance warning sign may help work area presence to the drivers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RESPONSE:  Comment is acknowledged.  The Department will continue to monitor innovative 

and new ideas for implementation as Standards.  It is unknown what affect the additional sign 

may have, if any; therefore, it will not be standardized at this time. 

No Change 

 

Date: 8/22/2020 

 


